
RE: SF 538 
 
Dear Ms. Fraser, 
 
Please enter my comments regarding SF 538 into the record.  
 
Minnesota, as a smaller Midwestern state, must not agree to relinquish our political concerns and our 
citizens’ sacred vote to large coastal states. The constitution very deliberately set out to protect rights of 
smaller states, and their equally protected United States citizens. This attempt to circumvent the 
constitution is an abomination of everything United States citizens should hold dear. I do not consent to 
giving up my voice and my vote to large states that have some very different concerns than the people 
in my community. Any sworn representative of this small state that votes to give away our sovereign 
rights should be recalled and investigated, as his/her sole responsibility is to protect the rights of the 
state citizens you have been elected to represent and fight for. Our rights come from God, not the 
government. Elected officials do not have the authority to take away our God-given rights. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sonia Slack  
PO Box 128 
Crosslake, MN 56442 
 


